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Dear Family, 
 
Thank you for registering at Ray Lewis School for Kindergarten.  We are excited to meet you and your 
child in September! 
 
As previously communicated, our school traditionally holds a Welcome to Kindergarten evening for 
families in late May.  You may have received notice when you first registered.  Unfortunately, with 
schools currently closed due to the Ministerial Order, we have had to cancel that event. 
 
At this time, there are no plans to re-schedule.  We will be following the guidance of the Ministry, Public 
Health and the HWDSB on next steps.  Whatever form the Welcome to Kindergarten orientation looks 
like, please be assured that once school re-opens we will be sure to provide your child with a rewarding 
school experience!  Our Kindergarten Team will ensure that you have the information you need prior to 
school starting! 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these unprecedented times. 
 
  
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Greg Moore        
Principal       
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